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         PROJECT SEED
2015 College Scholarships
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If you are a former ACS Project SEED participant,
you may complete this application.
The American Chemical Society (ACS) Project SEED is pleased to announce the availability of a one-year, non-renewable college scholarships for the freshman 2015-2016 academic year. The scholarships are open to high school seniors who have participated in ACS Project SEED.  You must pursue a major in chemistry or a chemical-related field such as chemistry, chemical engineering, biochemistry, materials science or other closely related field including pharmacy or food science. Students majoring in nursing or biology will not be considered. Students accepting this award MUST take two semesters of chemistry during their freshman year beginning in the fall of 2015.
The scholarships are awards of up to $5,000 each, meant to help Project SEED students make the transition from high school to college/university. The scholarships may be used at any accredited higher education institutions in the U.S. (two-year or four-year public or private institutions).  Awards are based upon a combination of need and the potential to succeed in science as demonstrated through academic record and the participation in the ACS Project SEED program.  
Students who are interested in applying should submit the following items to the address below.  

1. Complete a scholarship online application available at:

 
 Project SEED College Scholarship Application
 

2.  An official high school transcript,


3.  Two letters of recommendation -- one from a high school science teacher and 



     one from your ACS Project SEED mentor. 


Mentor Recommendation. The letter from your research mentor should include a description of the progress made on the research project, the applicant’s attitude toward research, aptitude and 


enthusiasm toward chemistry, and potential as a future scientist/professional in a chemical-related field.



High School Teacher Recommendation. The letter from the high school teacher should include a description of the applicant’s enthusiasm and commitment toward a chemistry-related career, as well as their academic success.  The letter should also describe to the extent possible, the impact ACS Project SEED has had on the applicant.


4.  Your completed 2015 FAFSA Web submission confirmation page.

                                ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTS WILL NOT BE REVIEWED. 

          (Example: comments, abstracts, personal statements, resumes, references, etc.) 

Each item in the above list (with the exception of the online application) must be received by email, mail or by fax by March 6, 2015.  If the above information is sent separately, please call the ACS Project SEED office at 
1-800-227-5558, ext. 4380, to confirm the receipt of all paperwork before the deadline. Information should be sent to:


Raihanah Rasheed

American Chemical Society


Project SEED Office, Room 833

1155 Sixteenth Street, NW


Washington, DC  20036


Fax:  (202) 833-7732  Email: projectseed@acs.org
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Chemistry for Life”



